

10 April 2019

Chair Solihull Faiths Forum c/o Lower Ground Floor The Core Homer Road Solihull B913RG

davep@solihull-sustain.org.uk

Dear Chair

Please accept my heartfelt appreciation for taking the time to write to us.

I am humbled by your kind words regarding the terrible terrorist attack in Christchurch on 15 March. New Zealand is devastated by this attack and horrified by the actions of the perpetrator.

With our Prime Minister, we stand united alongside our Muslim community and those families still grieving, for all who were lost and injured. We are deeply grateful for all the messages of sympathy, support and solidarity that we have received from our friends in the United Kingdom.

Kia tau te rangimarie - May peace be with us all.

histogarac.

Kind regards,

ir Jerry Mateparae

High Commissioner of New Zealand to the United Kingdom



New Zealand High Commission London

Te Aka Aorere

New Zealand House, 80 Haymarket London SW1Y 4TQ

T +44 (0) 20 7930 8422 F +44 (0) 20 7839 4580